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Our exciting Summer 2022 workshop is finally here and most of the arrangements are in place.

The workshop will take place between 8th and 12th August 2022 at Willington Primary School (with the kind
permission of the Headteacher and staff) but the workshop is not provided by the school.

TaleGate Theatre Productions Ltd will be providing all the staff for the workshop drawing on their vast experience of
theatre and education so this is a truly professional workshop intended to develop skills and be a fantastic, fun,
experience for all.

It is unbelievable that we have been able to bring this experience to Willington and this would not have been
possible without the support of Peoples Postcode Lottery who have contributed £500 per attendee to make this
dream, which we have had for some time, come true for our young people.

Beginning at 10am each day the workshop will take students through an experience of producing theatre - singing,
dancing, technical skills, performing and we hope at the end of the week that we will be able to invite parents/carers
to a final performance event. Everyday the workshop will finish at 3pm and students will need to be collected from
the school by a nominated person.

Funding from Peoples Postcode Lottery means that everything is included (save for a small reservation/admin fee of
£5) - all refreshments (soft drinks/water), snacks, fruit and a buffet lunch each day.

As you may imagine we (both Empire Theatre and TaleGate) are excited about this opportunity and we really want
your young people to join us and have fun exploring the dramatic arts.

Please read the conditions and complete the form enclosed to enrol on the course, places are VERY limited (not just
saying that they really are!) and return to us as soon as you possibly can. Any questions please email
pantstopanto@empirecrook.co.uk

We look forward to hearing from you and meeting you and your young person very soon.




